
 

Important Notice 

 

Please note the following important notice regarding applications for 

import/export (I/E) licences for unregistered pharmaceutical products for 

re-export purpose.  

 

With effect from 1 July 2016, only online applications via the electronic 

licencing system, namely Pharmaceuticals Licence Application and Movement 

Monitoring System (“PLAMMS”) will be accepted. Since then, manual 

submission of applications will no longer be accepted.  

 

In addition to using the computer facilities of applicant’s office, 

applicant can use the computer kiosk available in Drug Office located at 3/F, 

Public Health Laboratory Centre, 382 Nam Cheong Street, Kowloon to login 

PLAMMS for application of I/E licences.  

 

The above changes in import/export licensing procedures have been 

notified to all relevant importers/exporters via a letter issued on 26 June 2015.  

 

You can call 2319 8672 for enquiries or visit the website of Drug Office 

at www.drugoffice.gov.hk for more detailed information of PLAMMS.   
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